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November 20, 2019 

 

 

Dear Board Members and Mrs. Guardipee-Hall, 

 

Greetings from Glendale. We are so pleased with the students writing assessment 

results. Eight out of the twenty students recognized by the board were from our colony. 

Parent-teacher conferences were a great success with 100% parent attendance. We are 

practicing for our annual Christmas program which will take place on December 11th at 

12:15. You are all invited to attend and we hope you can make it. The GNP rangers 

visited on the 13th. The lesson focus was the use of water in Glacier National Park. For 

the Native American components, the students were taught the rock and stick game. If 

our plans work out we will be going to Cut Bank on Friday November 22nd. We plan on 

visiting the recycling center, the veteran’s memorial, the library and having lunch at 

Pizza Hut. We are anxiously looking forward to the trip.  

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving from all of us here at the Glendale Elementary School. 

 

  

 

Your partners in education, 

 

 

Ms. Cindy Show/Mrs. Ellen Christoferson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


